Letter of Support February 2,2011

This is being written in support of the Tule Wind Project. Understandably
following CEQA and NEPA guidelines that an alternative will be chosen other than
the original desire design and that alignments and mitigations measures will be in
place. | have faith in the Department of Interior and the California Public utilities
commission will act in good faith to approve the project and will insure that all
surveys will continue during the active life of the project and than a stipulation be
in place that qualified archeologist and native American monitors be in place
during all ground disturbance and an action plan be in place if new artifacts are
discovered. This project is good for the environment and good for the
surrounding communities for retail and support service to contract with the
developer and will generates income for all associated with the project.

Desiderio Vela
PO Box 1648

Boulevard, Ca 91905



